
Yorkton Central School SCC Meeting Minutes 

April 2th, 2019 

 

Attendees: 

 Nicole Pohl, Richelle MacDonald, Shaune Beatty, Polly-Ann Rowe, Baydon Rowe, Tim 
Bomboir, Deryk Wyatt, Raquel Weinmaster, Oriahna Rhies, Sandra Diduck, Janelle Prybylski, 
Mrs. Betge 

Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm by Richelle MacDonald 

Old Business: 

Hot Lunch 

 Forms have been distributed for Hot Lunch on April 17th/18th. A group will be meeting 
on Monday April 8th to count and sort forms. Come help out if you are free.  

 Boston Pizza would like to do a promotional video on hot lunches at Yorkdale. 
Permission slips for those grades/classes will go out.  

 A text will be sent out to parent helpers on Monday April 15th to request help with the 
hot lunches.  

Gourmet Hot Dog Lunch 

 Date has been set for May 17th to go along with draw date for Raffle.  

New Business: 

Secretary Appreciation  

 Secretary Appreciation week is the 3rd week of April. We will purchase Starbucks gift 
cards for our secretaries.  
 

Raffle  

 Ticket License has been purchased. We can start selling these on April 10th. We will sort 
these on Monday April 8th at the same time as the Hot Lunch forms. Each kid will get 2 
packets and additional packets can be acquired through the office.  

Kindergarten Orientation 

 Orientation will be on May 10th this year. We discussed what the SCC will contribute. It 
was suggested that we include an info sheet on what the SCC is and does, as well as 
contribute some small books or colouring books. Mr. Beatty will look into this for us.  

Summer Books 



 Mr. Beatty was approached to ask if the SCC would contribute to giving out books to 
kids for the summer months to encourage continued reading. The SCC discussed this 
and decided we would prefer to save our contribution for the One Book, One 
Community initiative.  

Financial Report 

 Our numbers are looking really good. There is another potential contribution coming. 
More to come on that once it is finalized.  

Principals Report 

 Mrs. Betge joined us to explain what Math Screeners are and how they benefit our 
school. Math screeners allow the ability to identify areas of needed improvement both 
for individual students as well as for classes as a whole (for example, if a whole class is 
struggling with fraction concepts).  

 Math Data was presented to us to show improvements from September to June of the 
last school year. This allows us to have a baseline so we can measure progress and 
improvements. Mr. Beatty and Mrs. Betge feel confident that with the greater emphasis 
on interventions this year we will see even greater improvement from September to 
June.  

Next meeting will be May 7th at 6:30 pm 

Meeting adjourned at 7:32 pm by Richelle MacDonald 

 


